
From: Ali Goshgarian <agoshgarian@socialmadesimple.com>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from December 11....

Date: December 14, 2015 at 1:26:57 PM EST

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Hi Dianna,

Steven was once again extremely wonderful. His drinks were delicious and he’s just an 

all around great guy. The display he created with our drinks was perfect!

We will defiantly be working with you guys again at our next event and will request 

Steven as well! Thank you for all of your help and making this happen for us!

Best Regards,

Ali Goshgarian
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